October 26th, 1929,

Sir Robert Falconer K.C.M.G.,
President, University of Toronto,
Toronto, Ont.

My dear Sir Robert:-

1 am very much obliged for your

letters of the 18th and 23rd of October and highly
apprecizte your co-operation and the consideration
you have given the matter.

I am in entire concurrence with you.
I have replied to my correspondent to the effect that
the proposal involves insuperabdle difficulties.

Yours faithfully,




